Sandy Pond Sportsman’s Association
Member Meeting 6/13/21

The meeting was called to order by President, John Beach at 12:01pm. A list of members in attendance
is included with these minutes. :

The minutes from the previous meeting were read by Secretary, Rebecca Murray. A motion to accept
the minutes as read was made by Denise Schneider and seconded by Brian Koons. Motion carried.

The financial report was read by Rebecca Murray. A motion to accept the report as read was made by
Jack Vida and seconded by Charlie Andrew. Motion carried. -

The bell jar report was read by Jack Vida. A motion to accept the report as read was made by Denise
Schneider and seconded by Rebecca Murray. Motion carried.

There was one lifetime and sixteen new member applications accepted by the board.
Rebecca Murray read the wellness report.

Ned Burdick presented the Queen of Hearts winner, Bob Holt, with the check. John Beach thanked Ned
for all of his work with the Queen of Hearts.

Jack Francher asked Ned about the rules as a cut off week for the Queen of Hearts. Ned advised that he
will supply a copy of the NYS rules. Ned placed the 26 week cut off as a house rule per our legal
rights. Rebecca announced who is running for office. All candidates are running unopposed. President
Beach announced that he will be stepping down as President due to health issues. Denise Schneider
asked John if he was a lifetime member. John advised that he is and Denise thanked him for his
dedication to the club.

A motion to adjourn was made by John Beach and seconded by Ron Lamb. The meeting adjourned at
18pm.

spectfully submitted by:

w

Rebecca Murray, Secretary



